Announcement

National Disinfection Programme

Dear Valued Customer,

The National Disinfection Programme
announced by the Ministry of Health
and Prevention (MoHAP) and the
Ministry of Interior (Mol), in
collaboration with relevant federal and
local authorities, entails complete
sterilisation of all public utilities, public
transport and metro services from
today, 26" of March 8pm till Sunday
29t of March 6am.

As per the direction of the
Government, we urge you to stay at
home during the disinfection time and
avoid going outside unless it is
absolutely necessary to get essential
supplies, such as food and medicine, or
working in vital sectors.
Kindly note that during the
disinfection  period, all  Jafza

customers/vendors will be required to

present their Emirates ID, Employee ID
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and necessary permits to enter the

Free Zone.

Thank you for your continued support

and cooperation.
For any clarification or information,
please contact Jafza Call Centre at

800-Jafza (800-52392)

Jebel Ali Free Zone
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